
 

 

 

PRIME CONSULTANTS   

You are cordially invited to attend the  

Interchange Improvements at  I-70 and I-435  

CONSULTANT PROJECT INFORMATIONAL MEETING  

We are also asking all potential Prime Consultants to please participate in a   

DBE MIXER /OPEN HOUSE 

(Immediately following the project informational meeting) 

3-5 p.m. Tuesday, July 2, 2013  

 

MoDOT's Kansas City District Office   

Conference Room 136 

600 NE Colbern Road   

Lee's Summit, MO 64086  

 

(free parking available)  

 

There will be an opportunity to  meet and network with potential  D/M/WBEs and other small businesses. Sub-

contracting opportunities may be available in the following  areas:  Design, survey, traffic modeling and others.  

      For additional information regarding the information meeting and mixer/open house: 

  

 

 

 

Please RSVP no later than  July 1, 2013 

                                    to 

Esther Moten: (816) 924-1273  

esther.moten@modot.mo.gov 

mailto:ms@modot.mo.gov

